
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

12th May 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

I would like to start by thanking the Year 6 children and Year 6 staff for their 

resilience this week. SATs week is always stressful and yet the children and staff 

have been brilliant! A special thank you to Sheila, our fantastic cook, who has made 

the children pre-SATs ‘goodies’ each day! And a final thank you to the Y6 parents 

for all their support with our after school tutoring and all of the homework / 

revision that we have sent home!        

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Tahaani A 

Class 2  Richard D 

Class 3  Tyler S 

Class 4  Enoch A 

Class 5  Iris T 

Class 6  Anmoljot B 

Class 7  Enzo B 

Class 8  Farhan A 

Class 9  Abigail M 

Class 10  Saira G 

Class 11  Kodie B 

Class 12  Jason N 

Class 13  Timothy H-M 

Class 14  Hasanat N 

 

School Dinners - Week 1 
Monday – Jacket Potatoes with various fillings and mixed salad 

Tuesday – Chicken curry / veggie curry with rice, naan bread and 

sweetcorn / green beans 

Wednesday – Chicken pasta bake / Veggie Italian pasta bake with 

garlic bread and salad. 

Thursday – Cottage pie / Veggie Cottage pie with carrots and 

broccoli  

Friday – Fish fingers / Pizza whirls with chips, peas, and sweetcorn   

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 
 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 
 

Wednesday 17th May – National 
Numeracy Day  
 
Thursday 18th May – Come to  
school wearing green for ‘Wear  
it Green Day’ as part of mental  
health awareness week  
 
Friday 26th May – Class photos and Y6 
Leaver’s photos  
 
Friday 26th May – 9:30am Class 4 
assembly to parents  
 
Break up for half term Friday 26th May 
 
  

 

 

 

Earrings – please remember 

that due to health and safety 

we do not allow hooped 

earrings in school. If your 

child must wear their earrings, 

then they need to be small 

plain studs only.  

ALL EARRINGS MUST BE 

REMOVED FOR PE 

LESSONS AND 

SWIMMING 
 

 

National Numeracy Day – Wednesday 17th May  

We all love Maths! 
 

 

I am looking forward to next week, 
as it’s the 1st full week for a while 
now and it will be great to have the 

whole school in a routine again!  
 

Next week, also has us celebrating 
National Numeracy Day – we all 

love Maths at Eastfield! On 
Wednesday all children will be 
taking part in Maths challenges 

throughout the day.  
 

Next week also sees Y5 going to 
the Grand Theatre, and EYFS going 

to the Safari Park – both year 
groups embracing our school value 
of ‘opportunity.’ 
 

Finally, we will be learning 
strategies to use when we have 
worries or are feeling anxious, as 

part of our work during mental 
health week.  
 

Have a lovely weekend,    

Mrs Hay  
Head Teacher   

WEAR IT GREEN DAY 

Thursday 18th May  

As part of mental health awareness 

week, we would like all children to wear 

green on this day! 

The theme for this week is ‘anxiety’ 

and we are running a parent workshop 

on ‘how to support your child when they 

are feeling anxious.’ If you are 

interested in this workshop, please 

email the office with your details 

office@eastfieldpri.co.uk 

The workshop is Wednesday 17th May 

at 2pm with Reflexions.  
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